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17t January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to be able to visit The Children’s Country House at Sudbury Hall on Tuesday
28th February 2023. The aim of this visit is fo enrich and enhance our history topic ‘The History of
Toys'. The theme of the day will be ‘Toys from the Past’. Children will spend the day exploring how
toys from the past differ from toys today, and what toys may look like in the future. Children will
have lots of hands-on experience with toys from the past.

The cost of this trip is £18.10. This is set up as a payment item on ParentPay assigned to your child.
This will cover the cost of their entry ficket to the venue as well as the coach journeys.

The coach will depart from RHF at 9am after registration so a prompt arrival to school is essential.
The return coach will leave Sudbury Hall at 2pm, aiming to be back before the end of the school
day. Staff on the trip will licise with the office staff to alert you of any delays.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them, along with a drink and snack. These need
to be labelled and ideally all fit in the same bag which they can carry. A small backpack would
be ideal. Our caterers can provide a packed lunch for your child if you wish, which will consist of a
ham or cheese sandwich with crudites, a piece of fruit and a biscuit. If you wish to have a school
lunch, please indicate your child’s preference for the sandwich filing no later than 21s' February.
No bookings on ParentPay will be taken into account for that day. You can email or speak to a
member of staff to let us know their choice.

Please ensure that children wear full school uniform for this visit and bring a warm coat with them
as parts of the visit may be outside.

We are very much looking forward to this trip and hope your child is too!
Kind regards,

The EYFS/Y1 Team
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